
School Council 

13/02/15 and 12/03/15 

 

The school council met with Robert Johnson from Investors In Children. We discussed everything 

that we do as a school council and the improvements that have been made in the school taking 

account of “the pupil voice.” He was particularly impressed with the fact that we have a pet in every 

classroom. 

 

Robert Johnson from Investors In Children returned on 12/03/15 to share his report with us to find 

out if we thought what he had written sounded ok before he gives the report to Mrs Norman. 

 

 


